
 

 
 
 

Stockton Unified School District 
Parent Information Meeting 

 
Wednesday, May 31 at 7 p.m. 

 
 
The Pacific Summer High School Institute is hosting a parent 
information and Q&A meeting on ZOOM to help Stockton USD 
families prepare for the program. We are providing an update on 
the expectations, the timeline and schedules, the check-in and 
check-out processes and answer all questions parents might have. 
 

 
https://pacific.zoom.us/j/93762524749 
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